“Record high gas prices are dragging down our economy and crippling family budgets.  Airline routes to Nevada are being terminated because of high fuel prices.  Lifting the off-shore drilling ban is a welcome development in our efforts to lower gas prices.  However, off-shore drilling by itself will not solve our country’s very serious energy problems.  It is time for Congress to take action and embrace energy legislation that promotes conservation, encourages renewable energy development, and increases our domestic oil supply in an environmentally safe manner,” said Heller.        
